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I support HB 4059 because of my interest in the economic viability of small farming 

and organic farming. I strongly oppose HB 4059-8. Canola oil is detrimental to human 

health and the crops have a negative impact to surrounding beneficial crops. Please 

pass HB 4059. 

 

Thank you, 

Deborah Brown 


